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Date: 07.08.2424

This is to notify for general information of all concerned that The Students' Union of Mahishadal

Girls' College cordially invites you to the Fresher's Welcome and Lunch Programme will be held on

16th August2024 as per following schedule.

Programme Details:

', Venue: College premises

The programme aims to extend a warm welcome to our new students and provide a platform for
them to interact with their seniors and faculty members.

Highlights of the programme:

'. lntroduction of fresher's

We request all students, faculty, and staff to be present on this programme on that day and time.

All concerned are hereby requested to forward this notice i*ong the students of respective

department accordingly.

All concerned will please note. ovl
(Dr. Mausumi hvav)

Principal & Secretary
Mahishadal Girls' College

ia.


